
 

USA Productions  Date: 4/10/2020 

 

Date: April 10, 2020 

RE: Morgan Hill Triathlon Event Update  

Dear Morgan Hill Registrants, 

 

We spoke with our local jurisdictions and they will not have answers on events until the Health Department lifts 

the ordinance on the stay at home initiative.  At this time, we will be rescheduling the 2020 Morgan Hill Sprint 

Triathlon for June or July of this year.  We will not know of a new date until the beginning of May and will be in 

touch once we have determined the best date that doesn’t impact holidays or other events around the 

community.  If the new date doesn't work with people's schedule once announced, we will then follow our 

Transfer, Credit and Deferral policies for those that can't attend. http://usapevents.com/event-policies/ 

 

Currently, all 2020 USA Productions events are still scheduled to occur, but we will need to work around this 

global crisis and keep our community in mind first.  We will be in communication regularly to make sure 

everyone is aware and informed of any changes to our upcoming events and the new date for the Morgan Hill 

Sprint Triathlon. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us directly. We hope you all our safe and healthy at 

this time. 

In good health, 

  

Ryan Coelho 

info@usaproductions.org 

  

As mentioned previously, we will put the following initiatives in place to make sure we keep everyone safe 

around all our events in 2020. 

• Sanitization zones around each event area. Transition, Finish, Venue, Porto Toilets and Expo 
• Disinfectant spray bottles and wipes in each porta toilet unit, will have one person managing this to 

make sure they stay clean and supplies are replenished in all areas. 
• Extra sinks and disinfectant hand wipes available outside of Porto Toilet areas 
• Staff and Volunteers to use nitrile gloves around each aid station and food locations 
• We will ask those that are sick to stay home and get well 
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